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Oscoda County Library Board     
 

430 W. Eighth Street 
Mio, Michigan 48647 
Phone: 989-826-3613 
Fax: 989-826-5461 

NOTES 
October 17, 2019 

 

A WORKING SESSION OF THE PERSONNEL COMMITTEE OF THE OSCODA COUNTY 

LIBRARY BOARD WAS HELD ON  

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2019 AT 5:30 P.M.  

AT THE FAIRVIEW BRANCH OF THE OSCODA COUNTY LIBRARY 

 

The Personnel Committee met to discuss salary caps for the future. The 10-year budget was reviewed. 

Staffing needs for the future were discussed.  

 

Specific salary cap amounts for staff were recommended for the next two years. Director Knepp can 

now plug these amounts into the budget. These caps will take the board through the next millage vote. It 

will also allow for proper planning after the vote (depending on length of millage). The Strategic Plan 

will also help shape staffing patterns for the future. 

 

The committee’s recommendations will be brought to the entire board at its November 4, 2019 meeting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Deb Shumaker  

 

 

Present: 

 

Tammy Emig 

Amy Knepp 

Deb Shumaker 

 

 

 


